May 3, 2024
Dear Residents, Families and Staff:

May is known as the month of rebirth, inspiration and excitement as we plan many celebrations and begin to
look forward to the relaxation of the summer months. This May we celebrate the Kentucky Derby, Cinco de
Mayo, Mother’s Day and Memorial Day to name a few of the many events. Make sure to check out the
specials Dining Services will be offering. Hopefully, April showers are behind us and we can all enjoy spring
weather before the summer heat comes rolling in.

Dining

Mother’s Day Reservations

Mother's Day is May 12+ and we will be celebrating with brunch in the auditorium. Mother’s Day reservations are
open and the two time slots are 11:30am & 12:30pm. Mother’s Day Bruch is 22 points for residents, $25 for each
adult guest, $15 for children 10-12 and $10 for children 9 and under. Pickup and Delivery will be available.

Kentucky Derby
Off to the races! Saturday, May 2", the Fox Den will be offering drink specials starting at 4:00 p.m.

Cinco de Mayo
Cinco de Mayo, May 5%, is the annual celebration of Mexican American culture in the United States. On
Monday, May 6%, we will celebrate Cinco de Mayo with special drink selections in the Fox Den.

Transportation and Mailroom

Our Transportation Department has moved from the G-200 hallway to its new location — next to the Woodlea
door across from the green house. For those residents who were picked up from Door #1 (next to the old
Transportation Department) you will continue to be picked up from that same location.

The mailroom has not moved. It is still located in the G-200 hallway.

Awnings
Landis was recently on-site to begin putting up awnings. Our Facilities Department has reached out to Landis to
determine where they are in the process, and we will provide an update as soon as possible

Covid
No Residential nor Care Center residents and no staff members have tested positive at this time.

Best regards,

Maureen Casey



